
  

GSSC Multicultural Family Welcome Night 

We are inviting families of our Multicultural students to the GSSC Multicultural 

Family Welcome Night. 

Greater Shepparton Secondary College 

 Wednesday 2nd March  

5.30pm – 7pm 

 

• Meet our Executive Principal Barbara O’Brien  

• Meet our Multicultural Liaison Officers (MLO) 

• Take a tour of Bayuna Neighbourhood 

• See our talented Pacifika and African students perform traditional songs and 

dances 

• Information about how you can get involved at GSSC 

RSVP by Friday 25th February 

**Please advise us of any dietary requirements** 

  ………………………………………………………………………….. 

Attending Confirmation 

 

Student Name: 

Number of Attendees: 

Parents, Guardian Name and Signature:                                   

                                                                 


